
From: AMCO Admin (CED sponsored)
To: Klinkhart, Glen Edward (CED); Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored); CED AMCO Enforcement (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Possible green house conversion from marijuana to fruits and vegetables
Date: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 2:54:29 PM

Please read below. 
 
Thanks,
Melissa
 
 
From: Lyn Franks <lynfranksforstatehouse@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 2:26 PM
To: AMCO Admin (CED sponsored) <amco.admin@alaska.gov>
Subject: Possible green house conversion from marijuana to fruits and vegetables
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I have been listening to marijuana growers and I have been hearing a growing interest in converting
current greenhouses from pot to vegetables and fruit to help our state during the Covid-19 crisis.
Ron Bass is one of the growers who is willing to help our state at this time with freshly grown
produce.  He currently has an empty greenhouse in which; he is willing to plant fruits and
vegetables.  He knows other growers who are also willing to do the same.  Is this something that the
board would consider in these difficult times?  Please feel free to contact me in regards to this
possibility.  One of the issues that I am running on, is- when elected, that I intend to help further
develop and bring new green industries to our state.  What are your thoughts?
 
Best wishes,
 
Lyn Franks
(907)717-9443
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From: Anna Brawley
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Potential health risks of marijuana inhaled products
Date: Thursday, April 9, 2020 11:52:06 AM

Dear Marijuana Control Board,

I am submitting a comment in advance of your April 10, 2020 meeting: as you are likely
aware, the impacts of and characteristics of COVID-19 are still unfolding and will not be fully
understood for a long time. However, there is emerging evidence that aligns with common
sense: that smoking and vaping products (including tobacco and marijuana) are linked with
damage to the lining in the lungs, making them prone to infections and diminished capacity,
and are potentially putting current consumers of these products at further risk of serious
complications with this virus.

Marijuana stores have been deemed essential businesses, but this raises a serious question: is it
smart to allow for continued commercial purchase and consumption of these products, even as
emerging and long-established evidence suggests that this will make some people's cases
worse? 

I put this question to the Board to consider in your deliberations tomorrow, April 10, as part of
your duty to balance the interests (particularly financial) of the marijuana industry with the
larger health and safety interests of the state. In particular, the implications of loosening any
restrictions that would potentially increase consumption of these products during this time,
and potential increased load on the health care system if more serious cases develop in the
near future. Perhaps more health-oriented ideas could be considered as well: for example,
banning sales of combustible or inhaled products for the time being, and allowing only
edibles? This would maintain access to these products, and provide a market for processing
raw product into edibles, while discouraging people from harmful use. Unfortunately, the
latest data from the state's use and attitudes survey (published by DHSS > OSMAP) show that
96% of current consumers are still smoking this product, regardless of what other ingestion or
delivery methods they use. This strongly suggests that Alaska's marijuana users are in a higher
risk category because they are inhaling combusted smoke.

This is one of several articles exploring the preliminary findings of this correlation.
https://www.nytimes.com/2020/04/09/health/coronavirus-smoking-vaping-risks.html

Thank you for consideration of this comment at your meeting tomorrow.

Best,
Anna Brawley
Anchorage resident
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From: Cosmic SeaWeed Lic 19728
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Public comment on licensing fees
Date: Sunday, April 12, 2020 1:58:54 PM

Hello Marijuana Control Board
Thank you for taking the extra time to meet and discuss Covid 19 impacts to the marijuana
industry in Alaska. I would like to ask you to please consider postponing the due date for the
licensing renewal fees from June 30 to Sept 30. Business are being hit hard with the downturn
in economic activity, and we are looking at potentially missing out on the entire summer
tourism season. We are lucky that marijuana businesses have been deemed essential business
and allowed to stay open with restrictions. However, many marijuana businesses are also
being supported by spouses and partners who work in other industries, who have been laid off
and face difficult financial circumstances in the months ahead. 
Please consider postponing the licensing fees this year, to help support the industry during this
difficult time. 

Respectfully 
Christina Logan
Owner, Cosmic SeaWeed

Cosmic SeaWeed, LLC   Lic 19728
Homer, AK  Craft Cannabis Concentrates   

Chris Long  Sales Manager
419-708-0174
CB Corey  Product Manager
907-299-3745 
Christina Logan  Business Manager    
907-982-0513  
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Regulation Requirements
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 4:01:10 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Forwarding to MCB inbox.
 
 

Jacqlene Drulis
Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

 
 
From: Kalla Peacock [mailto:alaskangrownproducts@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:44 AM
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Regulation Requirements
 
Good morning AMCO staff, 
 
I am reaching out with a question about state regulations and board actions. At the Juneau board
meeting Green Zone in Kotzebue was approved 3 to 2. Their application had been previously
delegated because of the concern it might not meet the 500 foot distance requirement from a
children's home. There was conflicting surveys. The applicant said it met the 500 foot distance but
the local authorities measured it and it did not meet the 500 foot distance requirement they said.
The AMCO board members discussed it and Mr. Jones and Mr. Jaime voted against approval because
it did not meet the state distance requirement but the other three members noted that if the city
wasn't protesting it then they were ok with it and voted to approve it. 
 
My question and concern is what precedence is the board setting when they approve a license that
does not appear to meet the states regulations? It took me a very long time to find a location that
met the states requirements and I am concerned that the precedence being set for this license will
effect future licensing.
 
Thank you,  
 
--
Alaskan Grown Products LLC
Gudlief Organization
Email: alaskangrownproducts@gmail.com
Telephone: (907) 350-7893
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: For the MCB
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 8:07:11 AM

 
 

From: Teri Zell [mailto:teri@badgramm3r.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 6:21 PM
To: CED AMCO Enforcement (CED sponsored) <amco.enforcement@alaska.gov>; Marijuana
Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: For the MCB
 
Sending this to you because there does not seem to be an email for the MCB.
 
Alaska has always based its number of beverage dispensary licenses on population. The practice, since before
statehood, was to address alcohol overconsumption by limiting the number of retail businesses that can sell alcohol.
 
 
My question is why isn’t the State of Alaska doing the same for cannabis cultivation, manufacturing, and retail? 
We are going to end up with a glut in the industry if limits aren’t set.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Teri Zell
Bad Gramm3r

         ^..^
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Limited Cultivation #16791
Date: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 9:26:16 AM

 
From: caseyinalaska . [mailto:caseysteinau@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 8:32 AM
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: Limited Cultivation #16791
 
To the AMCO board.
 
As the owner of the commercial property adjacent to Joyln Jillson's I would like to let the board
know that Ms. Jillson continues to be a stellar neighbor who we are grateful to have.
 
This operation has caused no issues, no smell , no added traffic, no problems for the neighborhood.
 
I wholeheartedly support the renewal of Ms. Jillson's license #16791 and appreciate the AMCO
board's support of a local business in a time where we are few and far between.
 
Sincerely,
 
Casey Steinau, owner
2955 S Big Lake Rd
907.841.9830
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From: Teri Zell
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: FW: Is it too late
Date: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 5:24:58 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Please see below.
 

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:02 PM
To: Teri Zell <teri@badgramm3r.com>; Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
<marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: RE: Is it too late
 
Good afternoon, Teri,
 
I have forwarded your email to Enforcement for clarification.
 
Regarding being heard by the board, a couple options for you are: you could send an email to the
marijuana@alaska.gov inbox, which is for correspondence with the Marijuana Control Board, and
should be reviewed by the board at the next regularly scheduled board meeting. And/or you may
provide public testimony at a regularly scheduled board meeting. The information for the board
meetings is found on our website https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/.  
 
Thank you,
 

Jacqlene Drulis
Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

 
 

From: Teri Zell [mailto:teri@badgramm3r.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:07 PM
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: RE: Is it too late
 
That’s why I want to be heard.  We collect a lot of kief and so far we have been instructed that we
can use it in our pre-rolls.  If we can do that, we should be able to sell it, since we are, in effect,
selling it with the pre-rolls.
 

From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 9:32 AM
To: Teri Zell <teri@badgramm3r.com>
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
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Subject: RE: Is it too late
 
Good morning, Teri,
 
I reached out to AMCO Enforcement about kief. Basically, manufacturing and cultivation licenses
should be the only ones collecting and packaging kief. Retail stores would only be allowed to
package any bulk, already tested kief.
 
Thank you,
 

Jacqlene Drulis
Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

 
 

From: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 8:31 AM
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored) <marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: Is it too late
 
 
 

From: Teri Zell <teri@badgramm3r.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 4:48 PM
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <marijuana@alaska.gov>
Subject: Is it too late
 
To add another agenda item?  I would like to talk about the possibility of selling the kief that we
collect when we package product.
Thank you.
 
Teri Zell
Bad Gramm3r

^..^
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From: Mark Woodward
To: Marijuana, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: Appeal of Ownership Transfer
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 1:54:39 PM
Attachments: MW Appeal.pdf

Good afternoon MCB Members,

Please find the enclosed official appeal (3 AAC 306.095(a)); feel free to contact me regarding
any questions or concerns: 907-617-8246.

Mark Woodward
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Mark Woodward 


1027 Millar Street 


Ketchikan, AK  99901 


May 22,  2020 


Marijuana Control Board 
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, Alaska  99501 


Control  Board Members:  


I am currently a 34% shareholder of E&M Holdings, LLC, a corporation in Ketchikan, Alaska, 


that does business as The Stoney Moose (retail license 10873) and Stoney Moose Kitchens 


(product manufacturing license 16991). Recently I have been assigned to a new position in 


employment in my private life, and the work location is not only overseas in a sensitive area 


but also in a profession that requires extreme confidentiality.  I could be transferred at any 


moment starting June 1, 2020, and therefore need to remove myself from ownership of E&M 


Holdings, LLC, effective immediately. Due to those extenuating circumstances, I would like to 


officially appeal my ownership transfer under 3 AAC 306.095(a) so that the Director can 


directly approve my removal from E&M Holdings, LLC, without the typical transfer of 


controlling interest approval from the MCB as per 3 AAC 306.045(a). 


My shares/ownership percentage (34%) would be transferred to Eric Riemer, the current 


Managing Member of E&M Holdings, LLC, who also is the largest shareholder with myself at 


this time. All the MJ-17 paperwork is completed, minus the notary signature (which I will 


complete and submit immediately to the Director if I receive approval from this appeal). 


Again, what this appeal would allow me to do is remove myself from all ownership, and allow 


Eric to become a majority shareholder, with Director approval only. What it provides for me is 


a more discrete way of leaving, while also allowing AMCO to conduct any investigation 


needed for this type of transfer before granting approval. I am also more than willing to 







 


2 


discuss this matter further with any MCB Board Member or the AMCO Director/Investigator 


over the phone: 907-617-8246.  


Thank you for your consideration regarding this appeal, as my transfer was unexpected, but 


something I have been striving towards my entire life. I would also like to officially thank 


Occupational Licensing Examiner TJ Zielinski for providing various scenarios to help me solve 


this issue; I truly believe TJ went above and beyond what was required, and I am extremely 


appreciative. 


Sincerely, 


Mark Woodward 
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